
 

 

 23rd February 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 8th March, the Y5 children will be attending a live performance of ‘The Cities 

of the World’ by The Halle Orchestra at the Sheffield City Hall.  

 

On the morning of the trip, children will need to arrive promptly into school at the normal 

time of 8:45am. We will then travel into town on the bus. The total cost is £6.60 

including the concert ticket and the return bus fare.  Please log onto ParentPay to make 

your payment and give permission for your child to attend.  If your child is eligible for 

free school meals or if you need support towards covering the cost, please see the 

school office. 

 

In addition, the children will need to bring a packed lunch (no nuts please) and drink 

on the day, as we will be picnicking in town before coming back to school. If required, 

children will also need to bring any medication / care plans, e.g. inhalers. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

The Y5 team 

 

 


